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Comments: Hi,

 

My name is Max Bechdel, I grew up in McCall Idaho and have spent a large portion of my life there. I'm an avid

outdoor enthusiast, as well as a programmer by work.

 

This comment is to request that the U.S.F.S. must extend the comment period for the Stibnite Gold Project Draft

EIS to the full

120 days.

 

My main objection with the current comment period length is:

 

-   the original comment period was originally way to short (Oct 13th), and due to public concern was barely

extended to October 28th. This is still not enough, we NEED to have the full period length of 120 days in order to

let the entire public know about this and make their own comments

-   I need more time to understand all of the details, which is why I'm writing this comment, I'd like to digest all the

info and make a thoughtful decision on the situation

-   lack of inclusion, I'm just now finding out about this, please give people enough time to weigh in on the

situation

 

Please extend the period to the full 120 days.

 

Sincerely,

Max Bechdel

 


